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Fall and float 
1st, 2nd and 3rd class enjoyed a trip
to The Civic Theatre to see the
dance performance Fall and Float. 
This was presented by Mónica
Muñoz Dance. The children had a
great time! 

Family fun day - 
Call for Raffle Prizes
Just a reminder that family fun
day is just around the corner on
Sunday 9th June. We are currently
seeking donations of raffle prizes
for the child and adult raffle and
also for spin the wheel. eg bottles,
vouchers, unwanted gifts, kids
prizes. If you have anything you
would be able to donate please
hand it in to the office in the next
week or so

Our Wormery
After a very informative meeting with
wormery and composting expert Craig
Benton, we took delivery of a kilo of
worms to top up our wormery. Junior
Infants assisted Brian in ensuring they
were safely put into their new home in
a shaded corner of the side yard
where they will be working hard over
the warmer summer months to make
lots of fresh compost! 

Columbus Summer Camp - info attached

Do you like to sing? 
Message from the Dublin Youth Choir
DYC are looking for committed, enthusiastic young
people from all across Dublin and the surrounding
areas to join their choirs. DYC have choirs for
children starting from 2nd class, no experience
required. Please see the flyer attached.

The Board of Management is organising
a safety campaign outside the front of
the school next week. We are highlighting
safe parking and safety at the front of
the school. 

Walking Bus 
When: Friday 24th May 
Stops: 

Aranleigh pedestrian gate 
Pedestrian gate back Loreto park 
Corner of Meadow Park and Beaumont
Avenue (Outside Gormley's pharmacy) 
Junction Nugent Avenue/ Whitehall Road
stop 

The weather looks set to cooperate so it would
be great to see as many of you there as
possible.

Question time
Local Councillor Sean McLoughlin met
children from 6th class and also from the
Green Team for a question and answers
forum this week. Sean listened to the
children's ideas and suggestions and
updated us about future developments in
Loreto Park and the local area. Sean will be
taking some of the children's suggestions
back to DLR county council. A big thank you
to Sean for taking time out to speak to the
children. 
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